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23rd September 2022  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PTFA – EasyFundraising  
 
Did you know you can support the college PTFA by raising money every time you shop online?  
 
Support that means we can buy/fund events in college and it doesn’t cost you a penny!  Initially the PTFA are 
raising funds to support the following departments:   
 

English - theatre company visit to perform for KS4 students during Spring term 2023. 
Technology - new furnace as the current one is condemned. 
Music - various items for the dept. 
Media - new tripods and memory cards. 

 
We have joined EasyFundraising, a free fundraising platform that allows us to earn money when you shop 
online.  EasyFundraising works with over 7,000 online retailers, everyone from Tesco, eBay, Sports Direct, 
M&S, Deliveroo, Just Eat, Booking.com, and everything in between.  
 
All you need to do is sign up and then start your shopping journey at the EasyFundraising website (use the 
donation reminder or app - information will be provided when you register) and the retailer you shop with 
will send us a free donation based on how much you spend. 
 
To help us get started, and for a limited time only, we have been offered an additional incentive to 
encourage you to sign up.  Between now and 20th October 2022 if we can get a minimum of 50 new 
supporters signed up, then EasyFundraising will give us a free £50 donation, and if we get more they will 
match it ….70 = £70 , 100 = £100 and so on - so now is the ideal time to get involved! 
 
So please show your support and register today at: http://efraising.org/uGCFUPHFFr  It only takes 2 minutes 
and all you need is your email address.  
 
You can invite your friends and family to join too – the more the better to raise much needed funds for Ely 
College students and help us get that free bonus donation!  Just share the link above – thank you.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fefraising.org%2FuGCFUPHFFr&data=05%7C01%7CBSaddington%40elycollege.co.uk%7Cbd78a81660744129db8108da9cc57e91%7Ce1d9b82998164c549d9cade2d8e3aa6e%7C0%7C0%7C637994669291763729%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9nbx2UP9fAQYuDJdirEqAX50yxwW%2BxMZUh7zt4dtPlU%3D&reserved=0

